
ERRATUM SHEET (AMPHIBIAN & REPTILE CONSERVATION VOL 1 NO. 1)

To increase the accuracy of the journal and reduce the number of errors a new policy is now in place. This policy

was not followed in the first issue due to time constraints. All authors will now receive galley proofs once their

article has been edited and the layout completed. These proofs will be reviewed one last time by the author(s).

AH errors should be brought to the attention of the editor as soon as possible.

The following journal corrections should be noted.

1) Page 3. Masthead.

a) The premiere issue (Vol. 1 No. 1) are now $12 each.

b) Back issues are $9 each (exception, Vol. 1 No. 1).

2) Page 10. In the Key Words section the word Viridi_ should be spelled Viridis.

3) Page 16. Under the photo caption the word Plethedon should be spelled Plethodon.

4) Page 20. The third sentence of the body of the article should read "Inbreeding depression may adversely

affect small populations by unmasking recessive deleterious alleles and reducing heterozygosity."

5) Pages 24-26. Column.

a; The personal communication on page 25 (Groombridge 1994) was not attributed to Dr. Brian

Groombridge of the World Conservation Monitoring Centre (WCMC), Cambridge, England.

b) The WCMC database, referred to in the column, is in fact the CITES database of trade records.

WCMC have developed and maintain it on behalf of the CITES Secretariat.

c) By comparing export records and import records, and checking against known countries of origin, it is

in fact possible to get some idea of the extent of misreporting.

The up-dated information for this particular article was provided by Brian Groombridge on November 8, 1996.

NOTE - The most up-to-date Writer's Guidelines and Manuscript Preparation instructions can always be found

at the Amphibian & Reptile Conservation website at: http://www.byu.edu/~arcon/
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